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Regular services: 
• Morning Prayer is said daily by our Ministry Team with 
• Night Prayer at the end of each day 
• Morning Prayer is said at All Hallows at 9am Monday to Friday 
• Morning Prayer is said in the Church Rooms Hartland at 8.30am Mon/Tues/Thurs/Fri 
• Holy Communion informal ½ hour service held each Wednesday at 11am (see below) 

THIS WEEK 
Sat 26 10am Monthly book sale at All Hallows Church, Woolsery  
Sun 27 9.30am  Holy Communion at Alwington 
  Service in Chapel at Woolsery   
 10am Service in Chapel at Buckland Brewer 
 11am  Holy Communion at Hartland  
  Songs of Praise at Clovelly and Parkham 
 6.30pm Evening Gathering at Woolsery Chapel (see below) 

Mon 28 10am Meeting at Alwington to discuss values and opportunities   

Tues 29 10am St. Nectan’s Coffee Shop (Church Rooms) is open with books to borrow. Warm 
welcome, hot drinks and home-made goodies. 

Weds 30 10.30am Coffee Morning in Woolsery Chapel – last one here until autumn.  

Fri 2 10am St. Nectan’s Coffee Shop (Church Rooms) is open with books to borrow. Warm 
welcome, hot drinks and home-made goodies. 

  

 Lectionary Readings for Easter 2 (White)  

Acts 5:  
27-32 

Revelation 1:  
4-8 

John 20: 
19-31 

Psalm  
150 

 

Services for the following Sunday, May 4th – Easter 3 

9.30am  Holy Communion at Buckland Brewer  
11am Sacrament at Parkham Chapel 
9.30am Morning Prayer (BCP) at Alwington 
 Woolsery Arising at All Hallows 
11am Braund Service at Bucks Mills 
11.30am Pet service at Hartland 

 
Evening Gathering. Come as you are! Evening Gathering held in the Methodist Chapel, 
Woolsery, on Sunday, April 27th, 2025 at 6:30 pm. Bring and share supper, music, laughter 
and good company. All are welcome, all faiths, no faiths, and everything in between. 
 
 
Appledore Christian Music Festival takes place in various locations between 16th and 18th May – see poster 
on our website or go to https://appledorechristianmusicfestival.co.uk where you can book tickets.

https://appledorechristianmusicfestival.co.uk/


From Stephen Skinner 

As you’ll be well aware by now, my wife Jane is now having her well-
deserved Sabbatical. She is devoting much of her 3 months to setting 
up a Pilgrimage Trail across Northern Devon, ending in Lundy. This 
past week she has been at Lee Abbey on a conference about 

Pilgrimage – setting her up nicely for producing all the accompanying materials for the 
future Pilgrims. Then both of us will be experiencing a real, live Pilgrimage to Assisi, in 
mid-May, led by someone from a national organisation called “Christians Aware”. In a 
real sense we are all pilgrims on life’s journey. Going on pilgrimage helps us to reflect 
upon how we are travelling with God!    Stephen. 

 
To contact Stephen, please email sjmskinners@btinternet.com or ring 01237 431622 
Contact for Tricia and Jane Hayes is hartlandcoastparishes@gmail.com 
   
Please send Tricia (as an attachment) any posters for your church events for circulation and loading 
on the website. email: hartlandcoastparishes@gmail.com  
Afterwards, it would be lovely to see some photos, which I can put up on the website.   

https://www.hartlandcoastparishes.org/photo-gallery 
 

As ever, if you are sending me photos, PLEASE send them as .jpg or .pdf attachments for me to 
download, as it takes so much time to unravel them otherwise.  Thank you, Tricia 
 
 

PRAYERLINE 
If you, or someone you know, would like to be prayed for in complete confidence, 

please contact 
Revd. Jane Skinner 01237 431622         Revd. Jane Hayes 07503 731465 

OR email HartlandCoastPrayerline@gmail.com 
 

 

An invitation to those who would like to help plan the resources 
we will put to PCCs over the summer about our values and 
priorities before an open meeting on 4th August to pull all our 
ideas and thoughts together, feeding into advertising for our half 
time Ministers post. Monday April 28th is the date at 10am, 
Alwington the venue. Please pray about this time of preparation.  

Jane 
Book	Sale	
Monthly	book	sale	at	All	Hallows	Church,	Woolsery	10.00am	-	11.30am.	Free	Cup	of	Tea/Coffee	&	
biscuit	available	and	squash	for	the	children.	The	Children's	Pokémon	Group	meet	up.	
	
Coffee	Morning	
The last coffee morning at Woolsery Chapel is on Wednesday 30th April. The Coffee Mornings will then 
continue at All Hallows Church on Wednesday 7th May 10.30am - Noon. We would like to thank all the 
wonderful people that have baked, set up, served, supported, encouraged, welcomed others, attended and 
advertised the weekly coffee mornings at the Chapel since last Autumn. The coffee mornings are well 
attended and are a vital aspect of our local community. THANK YOU ALL 
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